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,October 7, 1971

Colonel William L. Barnes 
Corps of Engineers 
Executive Director of Civil Works 
Office of the Chief of Engineers 
Department of the Army 
Forrestal Building 
Room 4-G060 
10th and Independence 
Washington, D. C.  

Dear Colonel Barnes: 

In connection with our discussions with the Council on Environmental 
Quality on the, review of environmental statements for nuclear power 
plants in light of the Calvert Cliffs' decision, I am forwarding 
under separate cover copies of a suppiemental report on Indian 
Point, Unit 2, prepared by the Consolidated Edison Company of New 
York, Inc., and copies of supplemental information on the Palisades 
Nuclear Power Station prepared by the Consumers Power Company.  
These reports are incomplete and we expect additional information 
to be submitted particularly as pertains to transportation, 
transmission lines and accidents. We would appreciate your review 
of this information to identify potential problem areas and to 
determine if any additional information may be required. Please 
let us know the results of your review as soon as possible. As 
additional information is submitted by the applicants, we will 
forward it to you.  

Sincerely, 

EhR -ROGERS

Enclosures: 
As stated

Lester Rogers, Director 
Division of Radiological and 
Environmental Protection 

Distributio\n: 
Docket Files (50- 47 & 50-255) 
AEC PDR (50-247 & 50-255) 
Local PDR (50-247 & 50-255) 
LRogers, REP 
GBlanc, REP
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